
There is an Election of Directors taking place for the Murrumbidgee Irrigation Limited Board from
15th October to 3rd November. My name is Hayley Sergi, and I have decided to stand for the position of 
a General Security Director. I’d like to introduce myself to you and urge you to vote.

If elected to serve on the board my aim is to assure efficient water delivery remains a primary focus of the
company while safeguarding the company to continue to be strong and viable so it can serve the irrigators now 
and for the future. 

Together with my husband Patrick and our 4 children, we own and manage an irrigated farming business 
concentrating on rice, cotton, grain, and sheep production. Having grown up on a progressive family farm in 
Benerembah, to growing our own business that manages properties in Widgelli, Yenda, and Murrami, I have been 
living and breathing irrigated agriculture for over 40 years.

I understand the needs of growers and the pressures of succeeding in business. The future of water and its 
certainty has never been of greater importance than it is for us today. It is crucial the shareholder’s voice is being 
heard and that MI delivers outcomes that benefit the irrigators.

Being involved in the community is important to me. Currently I am the President of the Yenda Public School
P&C Association, having previously held the position of treasurer. I enjoy working with people and value extending 
my knowledge and developing my understanding, especially within areas that directly impact local families. 

In my early years I attended the local catholic schools in Griffith, then completed my HSC at St Vincent’s College 
in Potts Point, graduating from The University of Sydney in 1999 with a Bachelor of Pharmacy. A�er 18 years in that 
profession, I decided to retire from my career as a pharmacist to concentrate on growing our family business and 
becoming more involved in many aspects of irrigated agriculture and farming.

I’m passionate about science and technologies and how they can enable sustainable economic growth and 
development of our irrigation area. The MIA is regarded as a major engineering achievement which has enabled 
our communities to thrive. I want to make sure it continues to do so.  

I believe my professional skills of problem solving, and critical and 
analytical thinking, coupled with being approachable and a good 
communicator, equips me well to represent the shareholders in the board 
room, to communicate their needs and advocate for the direction they wish 
to see the company continue to strive for.

Sincerely,

Hayley Sergi

Dear Shareholders, 30 September 2021
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